
 WALLACIA PUBLIC SCHOOL 
1573-1585 Mulgoa Road 

WALLACIA NSW 2745 
Tel: 4773 8433 

Email: Wallacia-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 
 

Principal: Mr Scott Grenfell 
______________________________________________________________________________ 
Friday March 22, 2024. 

CROSS COUNTRY CARNIVAL 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

We would like to invite you to attend our annual Wallacia Public School Cross Country Carnival. 

This is a great opportunity to join us in encouraging and supporting students as they participate in 

their events.  

 

Where:  School oval 

When:   Thursday 11th April, 2024 

Time:   9:30am 

Back-up date: Thursday 2nd May, 2024 

 

On this day, students should wear their sports uniform with appropriate shoes for running, wear 

sunscreen and their school hat. If your child/ren has asthma, please ensure they bring their puffers 

with them and take them prior to running. If their medication is at school, we will ensure they are 

given their puffers.  

 

If your child is not able to participate, please send a note to the class teacher informing them of the 

reason.  

 

Please see below age groups and cross country distances.   

Age students have turned or are turning this year Distance 

Under 8 years Fun run  

8 & 9 years 2 km 

10 years  2 km 

11, 12 & 13 years 3 km 

 

On the day, we would appreciate some volunteers who would be willing to assist with track 

supervision. If you are interested, please complete the below slip and return to the school office.  

 

Kind regards, 

 

Ms Jodie Bland      Mrs Deborah Bruce    

Relieving Principal      Cross Country Organiser   

  

 

Cross Country Carnival – Volunteers  
 

 
I (print your name) _________________________ would like to help on the day of the Cross 

Country Carnival. 
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